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VIA CERTIFIED MAIL 

Federal Election Commission 
Office of Complaints Examination 
& Legal Administration 
ATTN: Kathryn Ross, Paralegal 
1050 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20463 

RE: MUR 7772 

Dear Mrs. Kathyrn Ross: 

On October 11, 2022, we received a letter signed by Roy Q. Luckett, Acting 

Assistant General Counsel of the Complaints Examination & Legal Administration, 

stating that Richard Machado-Gonzalez might have violated the Federal Election 

Campaign Act of 1971. After the careful review of the letter and all enclosed 

documents, including the complaint that was enclosed, we did not find any specific 

imputation against Richard Machado-Gonzalez. Thus, we understand that based on 

the information that was sent no action should be taken against Richard Machado­

Gonzalez regarding this matter. If there is additional information that might clarify 

this issue, please send it to Richard Machado-Gonzalez, PO Box 426, Bayamon, PR 

00960. Tha.nk you for your time and concern. 

Regards, 

aug ter of Richard Machado-Gonzalez 
POA 
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